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Peer-to-Peer Bullying and Harassment in Schools:
School Responsibility and Liability Exposure

We want to thank you for registering for our webinar, Peer-to-Peer
Bullying and Harassment in Schools: School Responsibilities and
Liability Exposure. We hope you found the information helpful for
your school.

If you were not able to attend, or would like to refresh your memory,
the webinar slides are now available here. Feel free to share the
material with your colleagues. We will notify you when we have posted
the recording to the webinar. We will also follow up in the near future
with answers to the questions asked during the presentation.

Please consider contacting Krokidas & Bluestein in the future for legal
assistance, whether on matters involving bullying or harassment or
other matters. You can find more information online about the
broader services offered by Krokidas & Bluestein on our website,
including our past webinar, Disciplining Students with
Disabilities: How You Can Ensure Compliance with IDEA
and Section 504 and School Discipline Law - One Year Later.
Please let us know if we can be of service.

Thanks again,

Elka Sachs (esachs@kb-law.com)
Allison Belanger (abelanger@kb-law.com)
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